
 

                                      

As ever, we have had a busy week, starting with several Year 6 children beginning their four day 

induction at Kingdown and FODS holding their final Fete planning meeting. This was closely followed 

by a great violin assembly. Well done to the children who performed and played so beautifully. 

Beech Class then enjoyed an Athletics session run by Mr Pearson, a coach from Wiltshire Council, 

provided through the ‘Big Pledge’ Scheme. 
 

On Tuesday, everyone came dressed in non-school uniform and kindly brought donations for tonight’s 

School Fete – thank you so much, we received a lovely variety of ‘goodies’. 

Some of our piano players then treated us to an Assembly, again fantastic performances, well done.  

We said goodbye to Mrs Hart, who has worked with our pianists for ten years. Good Luck for the future 

Mrs Hart! 
 

Wednesday saw the last lunch guests of the year. Four of our Year 6 children cooked a two course meal 

and entertained the Mayor and Mayoress of Westbury along with Leander Morales who was invited as a 

thank you for talking to Ash Class about being a Postman earlier in the year. 

Wednesday afternoon brought much excitement when we not only welcomed our new Reception Class 

for the second time, but also saw all the children swap classes to meet their new teachers. All of the 

children were amazing and the teachers are looking forward to working with their new classes in 

September. 
 

On Thursday we were notified that we have been awarded the Silver Schools Games Mark.  

The award is based on School Games events we attend, sports we provide in school, Sports Ambassadors, 

Sports Leaders, Change4Life clubs and events etc. 

Thank you to everyone concerned. This includes other schools for organising inter school competitions,  

sports coaches and members of staff for providing clubs, parents and staff for taking children to events 

and finally, the children for taking part. A Silver Award is brilliant, well done everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

Continuing with our great team work, the House Teams worked together to create their banner for Sports 

Day this morning and continue with much talk and practise for both Sports Day and Dilton’s Got Talent! 
 

So, another busy week comes to an end, but of course we still have the School Fete on the school field 

later. There will be a BBQ, ice-creams, refreshments and LOTS of fun and games, so please join us. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED FOR THE TERM 
                                                       

………………………………………………………………………………… 

REMINDERS:   
 Please place dinner orders on Wisepay 

 See our website for details of holiday activities/clubs etc 

 PE kits in school every day next week 

 Sports Day 1.15pm on Monday 

 

 

 



    

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
  
 

 

School Registration times: 
 

KS2-8.45am 
(Willow, Chestnut, Beech, Oak) 

 

KS1- 8.55am 
(Lime, Cherry & Ash) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reporting Absence 
 

Please notify the office of absence 
before  9.00am each day. If we do 
not hear from you, we will phone 
you to ascertain the nature of 
absence. Please note: a child with 
sickness or an upset stomach 
should remain away from school 
for 48hrs after the last episode of 
illness. 
 

Tel: 01373 822902 or e-mail: 
office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 

This week: 
Attendance:  96.2% 

Absence:            3.8  % 
 

47.5 days learning time lost this 
week 

                         
 

Weekly Class Attendance 
Trophy 

 

This week the winners  
are Oak Class 

 Congratulations        

 

      Dates for your Diary 
 
 

July 
Fri 7th           School Fete           5.30pm–7.30pm 
W/c 10th      Sports Week  
Mon 10th      Sports Day 1.15pm 
Tues 11th      Reserve Sports Day 
Thu 13th       School Disco  
Fri 14th         Race 4 Life 
Mon 17th      FODS Meeting 
18th & 19th    Year 6 Sailing Days 
Fri 21st          Leavers Assembly–families of Yr6 only 
Fri 21st          Break up for the Summer 
 

September 
Fri 1st            Teacher Training Day 
Mon 4th        Return to school 
 

October 
Wed 18th      Teacher Training Day 
19th -29th      Holiday 
Mon 30th      Return to school 

Contact us:   
Tel: 01373 822902          

E-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk       
   Website: www.diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 

 

                                                                 
                                                                                            
 

Monday 10th July 
1.15pm 

 
 This year’s Sports Day is taking on the 
theme of House Challenges, so please come 
along and support your child’s House. (You 
could even dress in their team colour too!)  
                                                                                                     
 

Obviously Sports Day is always weather permitting, so should 
it be raining, we will re-schedule to Tuesday 

 Leavers Assembly 
 

Friday 21st July at 1.45pm 
 

Due to fire regulations, the 
Leavers Assembly will ONLY be 

open to families of the Year 6 
children. 

 

Thank you for your 
 co-operation 

 

 

  
Thank you all for your donations for 

the Summer Fete. 
 

We look forward to seeing you 

tonight between 5.30pm & 7.30pm 

on the school field. 
 

BBQ, ICE-CREAMS, TOMBOLA, 

RAFFLE AND LOTS OF FUN 

AND GAMES! 
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Free advice and support for children 

 
 
 
 

Treetops Breakfast Club 
We currently have spaces at our  

Breakfast Club 
Monday-Friday 

Open from 7.30am–8.30am 
 

 
 

DON’T FORGET TODAY IS THE 
DEADLINE TO PLACE YOUR 
ORDERS FOR NEXT WEEK.   

 

 

THIS WEEKS MATHS CHALLENGE… 
 
 
 

Draw as many nets as you can that will 
make a cube. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Answers to Mr Bullen by next Friday  
please. There will be a certificate for 

the best response! 
 

 

 Quote of the Month: 

 

Birthdays 
 

Jay(10) Ewan(9) 
 Erin(9) Olivia(5) 

 Seraphina(5) 
 

Achievements 
 

Theo F passed Stage1 drumming 
 

Congratulations 
 

 

Pupils of Dilton School… 

Sports Corner 
 

 Lucia earned Badge 7 in Gymnastics. 

 Westbury Cricket Under 11’s that 
includes Gil, Felix, Hector and Joe are 
through to the semi-finals of the Bath 
and District Youth League. 

 Erin competed in the Crawley Team 
gymnastics competition and won silver 
medals. 
 

Congratulations to you all. 
 

Also, we have gained the Silver Award for 
School Games, awarded for commitment 
to sport. Well done everyone! 

………………………………… 
The Big Pledge 

Week 5: We have now travelled 7,229km 

Don’t forget it is Sports Week next week, so 
PE kits in all week please and weather 
permitting, Sports Day is at 1.15pm on 

Monday 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=childline&um=1&safe=active&sa=N&rlz=1W1ADFA_enGB442&biw=1024&bih=559&hl=en&tbm=isch&tbnid=Jo2_eqJGACw6nM:&imgrefurl=http://www.childline.org.uk/&docid=JngfExkOdMZVoM&imgurl=http://www.childline.org.uk/Style Library/img/logo-ChildLine.png&w=299&h=122&ei=dq8xUsjMM-TR7AaJz4HgBA&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=7&vpy=246&dur=219&hovh=97&hovw=239&tx=179&ty=43&page=1&tbnh=97&tbnw=239&start=0&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:0,s:0,i:82


  

  

                                                                                                          

  

  

 

 
                       

Community Cohesion 
 
 

Our Christian value for the month is:  

Generosity
Each month we will have a focus on an 

important value in our school and within 
the community which will be high profile 

in class and feature in Assemblies 
…………….                                                                  

 

Lunch Guests 
This week we welcomed Gordon & Carol 
King - Mayor & Mayoress of Westbury & 
Leander Morales – ‘The Jolly Postman’ 

 
 

Lily, Savannah, Harmony & Logan                               
entertained our guests with Cheese & 
Potato Pie & Vegetables followed by 
Chocolate Brownies. 

…………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Scores 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAWK 875 

MERLIN 

FALCON 

KESTREL 

785 

783 

790 
 

 
SCHOOL DISCO 

 
Thursday 13th July 

 
£2 per child (pay on the door) 

Includes sweets & a drink 
 

KS1 – 5.30pm until 6.30pm 
 

KS2 – 6.30pm until 7.30pm 
 

 
 
                              

http://www.justgiving.com/DiltonMarshPrimarySchool


 

 
The Giant Jellyfish and underwater display in the corridor is looking fantastic!  
Well done everyone. 
 


